
LABOR DAY

Village offices will be closed on Monday, 
September 1st in recognition of Labor Day

Trash pickup will be delayed one day. 

Recycling will be on a normal schedule.

Due to the short week there will not be
 box pick ups. 

Recycling bins are available in the Municipal
Building parking lot at 2125 Richards Road.
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